
From: Laurie Simons <lasimons@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 9:23 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Litchfield NH Pennichuck water increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
In regards to the pending 20% increase for the residents of Litchfield to be burdened 
with is absolutely absurd. Litchfield residents already pay more for water than 
surrounding towns. Not only is the cost ridiculous, the water quality is horrible. It has 
such a strong odor of chlorine it's sickening. My pets cannot drink it and the cost of 
buying springs water adds up and should be taken into consideration of what we are 
spending on water. It is horrible on our skin, my 2 year old granddaughter has to see a 
dermatologist because her skin is so bad. It is sometimes brown, even when there is no 
"flushing" going on. We should not have to pay for something that was no fault of ours. . 
If anyone should pay the 20% increase it should be Saint Gobain for tainting our well 
water. Thank you for your time Laurie Simons  
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